
Needville Harvest Festival Queen’s Contest 

Girls of Needville High School: 

The Needville Harvest Festival Queen’s Committee is currently seeking candidates 

for the annual Harvest Festival Queen’s contest.  Candidates must be between the 

ages of 15-19 who are residents of Needville. This is a wonderful way to help give 

back to your community, and the winner will receive a $1,000 scholarship to help 

pay for college.  This is also a great addition to your college application or resume.  

The contest is based on individual and stage interviews.  Attire may be, but not 

limited to western. Each contestant will also receive an appreciation gift for 

participating. 

You will be required to sell 50 tickets at $10/ticket to be qualified to win the 

contest.  Whatever tickets you sell over this amount, you will receive a percentage 

of sales the day of the contest.  Tickets can be obtained from Amber Morris.  You 

can reach her on her cell at 979-943-1493.  You will need to contact her to 

receive your tickets. 

Also, many Needville-area businesses would like to sponsor a candidate and can 

assist you in selling tickets and preparing for the contest, so feel free to contact 

one of our local businesses.  However, a sponsor may also be a parent or 

organization. 

The contest will take place on Saturday, October 20, 2018 at 2:00 pm during the 

Harvest Festival.   

In order to enter the Needville Harvest Festival Queen’s Contest, please turn in 

“Contestant Information” form by Wednesday, September 19, 2018 to: 

a. Mrs. Moran at the High School 

b. email to harvestfestqueen@yahoo.com  

c. mail to:  

   Harvest Fest Queen’s Contest 

  9622 Gene Street 

Needville, Texas 77461  

For more information or 

questions contact: 

Kristi Archer 979-533-9020 

harvestfestqueen@yahoo.com 


